BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS



15470 FLIGHT PATH DRIVE ◆ BROOKSVILLE, FLORIDA 34604 **P** 352.754.4002 ◆ **F** 352.754.4477 ◆ **W** www.HernandoCounty.us

July 25, 2023

Florida Department of Transportation Attn: David Gwynn 605 Suwannee Street, MS 57 Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0450

Dear Mr. Gwynn:

At the Board of County Commissioners meeting on July 25, 2023, the Board authorized this letter of support for the name change for the portion of Cortez Boulevard between U.S. Highway 41 and State Road 50/50A in Hernando County is designated as "Rush Limbaugh Way."

Sincerely,

John Allocco, Chairman

Hernando County Board of County Commissioners